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Dec. 9-13, 2013
Dear Parents,

[image: image2.wmf]The Concert date is next week on Thursday, Dec. 19 at 7:00 PM at the HS Auditorium.  Students need to be there at 6:45.  If they arrive earlier than that they will need to stay with parents until 6:45 as there will be no supervision until 6:45.  

Holiday Party

[image: image3.wmf]The Holiday party committee will be meeting soon to plan the Holiday party which will be on Dec. 20.  The students on the committee are: Kaylyn Reines, Hunter Littlefield, Zia Allen, Marianna,Rivera, Ashlee Olson, Ethan Coe, Hayden Mudry-Howard, and  Hannah Mosher.  Students are only responsible for one party in the year. Parents of these students, please offer them suggestions on treats that you are willing to donate and ideas for group games (if you have any). 
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HOMEWORK

There will be homework this week, but there will be none next week. The last week before break gets so busy with students Church programs and other holiday events.  The students are still required to read nightly over the break and I am requiring the students to complete a fraction packet over the break.  
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Our last Spanish class was Wednesday. The High School Seniors have done a great job teaching us some basics and hopefully inspiring the students to pursue learning Spanish when they get to High School. 

This week in Reading we will continue reading A Lion to Guard Us.
In Math we have been working on Decimals, Exponents, and Division. We are also learning about Factors and multiples, and Area and Perimeter. This week we will be working on Fractions, and adding and subtracting like fractions. In Social Studies we will work on world maps. In Language we have been working on editing.  The Spelling Unit this week is on sounds j and k. We have also been working on our copper tooling project and this week we will work on some other Christmas projects. 
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Spelling and Geo Bees

Representing our class in the upcoming Spelling Bee is Nicholas Oliphant.  In the upcoming Geo Bee Zia Allen and Makai Saline will be representing us.  Congratulations on their top scores and good luck in the upcoming Bees. 
COMING UP
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Dec 12 – 3rd Grade Concert

Dec. 17 -4th Grade Concert

Dec. 19- 5th Grade concert

Dec. 20- Holiday party

Dec.21-Jan. 6 Winter Break
Feb. 14- Valentine’s Party 

Feb 20 – Trimester end

Feb. 21- No school Teacher in-service

Feb. 26,27, 28- PT Conf.

[image: image8.wmf]March 15-23 – Spring Break 

Apr. 1, 3, 8- SBA tests

May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw
bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Don’t forget the newsletter and homework list is also posted on the class website.
http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
.  
[image: image9.wmf]STUDENT PARAGRAPHS
Have you ever heard a fifth grader sing?  This week in Music we practiced our concert set up and the songs we will sing for the concert.  So far we all sound pretty good.  I can’t wait until the concert because I have a solo in the concert.  The other people in my class that have a solo are Zia and Keaton.  A lot of kids enjoy being in music and I do too.  Maxine Hutton
[image: image10.wmf]This week I worked on the World Explorers map. We found things like the Magellan Strait down in South America.  We found and colored the continents and wrote their names like North America, Asia, and Africa.  We colored the oceans blue and named all the oceans.  (Now we have to find all of the places listed on the map such as deserts, mountains, rivers and lakes.)  

Marty Brown
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Abigail, Rosie, and Spencer are the best Spanish teachers ever.  This Wednesday we (Mrs. Bradshaw’s Class) made cards for Abigail, Spencer and Rosie to say thank you for teaching us. We had to tell them what we appreciated and learned.  I told them I had lots of fun and learned a lot.  They taught us numbers 1-20, colors, food, verbs, sports, and adjectives in Spanish.  Spanish was fun.  If you have not learned it, you should!  

Kaylyn Reines 

This week in cursive we finished learning the whole alphabet.  Now we will do the capitals.  I think cursive is fun because you could write fancy.  I think we should have to write a story in cursive.  I think you should try Cursive writing.  
Eman Barragan-Wilhelm
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“Mrs. Bradshaw, can we choose the party choice now?”  That’s what we said when finally Mrs. Bradshaw said, “Ok, let’s choose the reward for last month.”  Oh, if you don’t know what the “reward” is, it’s what we get when we get our “calendar” filled before the end of the month.  It is a large bulletin board where we put our “points”.  Our points are things that we put up for good behavior. (The students earned November’s points and will be choosing a fun activity that we will do soon.)    Melissa Gibson
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[image: image14.wmf]Keet Whales win the game! This week in PE we learned how to play hockey.  We got into groups and got in a line.  We had a hockey stick and puck to use.  We had cones to weave through, but first we went in a straight line up and down.  I hope we play a real game of hockey soon.  Good game everyone!  

Natalie Schwantes 

“Yum!  What smells so good?”  We were sitting at our desks watching a movie about Squanto, a Native American Indian.  Mrs. Bradshaw was walking around handing out fruit snacks.  It made us laugh more than once!  Then the bell rang, and we walked out of school still thinking about how much fun we had.  Nicholas Oliphant

This week we are working on Copper Tooling.  The next step is putting the sulfur on it.  I enjoy doing copper tooling because it is fun to do, and you can make pretty things. I’d say that it is important to stay focused on it though because if you mess up you can’t redo it.  Overall, I think my project is looking really good.  Ashlee Olson 






